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August 8, 2024

To:  High Plains Region Grant Committee, Episcopal Church of Colorado

From: Peace in Christ Episcopal & Lutheran Ministry, Elizabeth, Colorado

On behalf of Peace in Christ, I would like to extend a huge “thank you” to the committee, for giving us a $5,000 grant this year! We have had new, commercial-grade front doors installed on our building’s front entrance. These include the “panic hardware” push-style bars, used when exiting the building, and meet the current fire code requirements. 

Our financial challenge to raise an additional $7,200 from our congregation received a good response, and after many generous donations, we met our goal.

The project is almost finished. Interior and exterior trim (donated and installed by our members) is finished, and the painting is in progress. Attached, please see the photo of the outside. Our bright red doors are a fresh, new welcome sign for the community!

Again, thank you!
Sharon Mohlis, Board President
